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Date: March 17, 2022 

 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 

 

Re:    Purchase of UPS Battery Replacement 
 

I would like to discuss the purchase of UPS Battery Replacement for LPS school 

buildings at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, March 21, 

2022. I am recommending this purchase from JEM Tech Group in the amount of 

$30,895.00. The purchase will come from Bond funds, and it is eligible for an 

approximate 50% eRate reimbursement back to the District. 

UPS stands for Uninterruptable Power Supply. They are used as backup power 

to our buildings’ networks so switches, phones, and the PA systems don’t fail 

during a power outage in any given building. These new UPS batteries will 

replace the current batteries, which need to be replaced. 

Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.  
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